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Honesty Everyone matters Always do your best Respect Teamwork 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
Prep B – Harry C – For working hard and being a kind friend 

1/2MC – Whole class – Improving their writing 

1/2N – Olivia C - For approaching all tasks with a positive attitude and 

a smile on her face 

3/4S – Chloe H – for being an enthusiastic learner who always does 

her best 

4/5S – Roy C – for his willingness to help and support others 

5/6D – Juliet M – For making sure everyone feels valued and cared for 

 
Hello families,  
 
Welcome to the last newsletter for the term. What a wonderful term it has 
been. On reflection, so many exciting learning opportunities have been had 
by our students.  
Thank you again to all our parent helpers, whether it be from Milo Monday, 
Canteen, classroom helpers, gardening or volunteering for excursions, we 
appreciate all your support.  
 
Our play area upgrade is on its way with concreting happening over the school holidays (weather permitting). Once 
this is complete, we will move the cubbies on to the concreate and get redesigning the sandpit to make it larger and 
able to be covered to keep all the good sand in and everything else out. We are looking for logs between 30-40cm 
diameter and 50-90cm long to go into the area. If you have any laying around, we would love to give them a new 
home.  
 
 

YOUNG LEADERS DAY 

On Wednesday 14th July, our 14 school leaders headed to Middle Kinglake PS for their second Young Leaders Day 

session. The students really enjoyed working with the leaders of the other local primary schools. They focused on 

communication, both verbal and non verbal.  

The Young Leaders Day was really good because we learned how to communicate and talk to big groups of 

people- Arta 

Dates for your 
Diary 

 

Tuesday 20th June 

3/4 Hooptime 

Friday 23rd June 

Last day of Term 2 

2:30pm dismissal 

Monday 10th July 

First day of Term 3 

Monday 17th July 

1-6 Auslan Incursion 

Tuesday 18th July 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOMBAT WHISPER 
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I got up in front of a crowd and delivered a speech and I wasn’t scared-Kai 

We learned how to deliver speeches with appropriate body language and tone-Kayla 

We learned how to communicate without talking, using non-verbal communication-Indie H 

 

HEADLICE 
Headlice is making its rounds at school. Whilst headlice poses no risk to students’ immediate health, they are 

incredibly uncomfortable. They cannot fly or jump and are spread by direct contact with the hair of an infested 

individual. A headlice infestation is not the result of dirty hair or poor hygiene and can affect all types of hair 

regardless of its condition or length. Headlice are rarely transferred through clothing, hats, furniture, or bedding.  

We do ask that all families inspect their child’s hair and, if necessary, treat for an infestation. Students who have 

headlice are not to return to school until the day after their initial treatment. Ongoing application of treatments may 

be required.  

If your child’s hair is longer than shoulder length, as per the Student Dress Code, this needs to be tied back.  

 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
A reminder that parent teacher interviews will run on Tuesday 18th July from 11am-7pm. Students are not required 

at school for the day, however we do ask that they attend the interview with their parents during their allocated 

time. Bookings can now be made via Xuno. If you are experiencing difficulties on both the app and web version, 

please contact your child’s classroom teacher and they will be able to support you to book an interview time. There 

are guides on how to book interview attached to this newsletter.  

 

THEIR CARE – HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
TheirCare are now taking bookings for the school holidays period. See the outline of activities further in the 

newsletter. Students from all surrounding schools are able to enrol. Enrolments attract the CCS rebate of up to 85%.  

Bookings can be made at https://theircare.com.au/holiday-programs/  

 

 
Have a wonderful break,   

Courtney Smith 

Acting Principal 

 

https://theircare.com.au/holiday-programs/
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BOOKING VIA THE APP 
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BOOKING VIA THE WEB BROWSER 
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